
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
3 December 2013 
 
File No: 2013/457081 
Our Ref: R/2008/16/E 
Your Ref: MP06_0162 MOD 7 & SSD13_5697 
 
Chris Ritchie 
Acting Director – Industry, Social Projects and Key Sites 
Department of Planning & Infrastructure 
23-33 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
e-mail: chris.ritchie@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Ritchie 
 
RE: Modifications to Concrete Batching Plant, Barangaroo South 
(MP06_0162 MOD 7 & SSD13_5697) 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on the abovementioned proposed 
modifications. In response the following points are raised: 
 

 Any approval issued should be limited to only during the construction period 
for Barangaroo, likely to be until June 2015. If the plant is required beyond 
the end of the construction period, lodgement of a further application should 
be required.   
 

Should you wish to speak with a Council officer about the above, please contact 
Calvin Houlison, Specialist Planner, on 9246 7857 or at 
choulison@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Graham Jahn AM 
Director  
City Planning I Development I Transport 
 
 
 
 


